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Parents & Friends’ Association

Shvorving Supporl

The Parents and Friends’ Association (PFA) welcomes families to MGSC and invites
you to join the PFA and be part of a new initiative.

The PFA provides an opportunity for parents, caregivers
and guardians to be involved in their child’s education,
connect with other families and support activities and
programs at the school. For example, the PFA assists at
the annual Art and Design Show and Open Night. It also
co-ordinates the second-hand uniform shop.

In 2020 we are establishing a Fundraising Committee.

Showing support. Providing resources.

The Fundraising Committee will aim to organise a
fundraising event each year. This could be something
simple like a raffle or more ambitious like a trivia night.

Funds raised will contribute to the purchase of a specific
resource selected by the committee from a College wish
list. It would be an item outside the usual school budget.
For example, a 3D printer, new music instruments,
specialist science equipment or a garden rejuvenation
project.

The PFA and the Fundraising Committee will be a vital
part of our school network, helping to build a strong
community and support the families and students of
MGSC.

Joining one or both groups will be a practical way to
meet other parents and be involved with your daughter’s
education. It will also contribute to an improved learning
environment.

Like to know more or get involved?

Please complete this form and return it today or at the
General Office or email your contact details to:

mentone.girls.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au

Thank you for your support.
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